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Our Lady & St Philip Neri,  
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               Mass Intentions for the Coming Week.  
SATURDAY 24

th 

N  10:00 Callum McKeon †                          

Feria                                             (McKeon Family)   

16th week of Ordinary time      Psalter Week  4 

                             N   18:00  Robert Saternus † 

                                                     ( Saternus family)  

SUNDAY 25
th 

N  09.00    Anthony Burke’s Inst 

Ordinary Time                                ( Burke Family)  

                            N  10.30   People of Our Parish 

MONDAY 26
th      

N
   

            NO MASS  

Ss Joachim & Anne, Parents of the BVM. Mem                                             

TUESDAY  27
th      

N  12:00  Maita Morrion Ints 

Feria                                                (Edwin)  

WEDNESDAY  28
st   

  K    9:15    Keith McGreavy † 

Feria                                                    (Maureen McGreavy) 

THURSDAY  29
th  

N   19.00   Eileen Moore † 

St Martha Mem.                              (Foundation)  

FRIDAY          30
th 

N    12:00  Kathleen Joan Heflin † 

Feria                                          (Bill Heflin, Ann & Nigel Goff  ) 

SATURDAY   31
st  

N
 

10:00    James Chesterman † 

St Ignatius of Loyola. Mem                (Anna Chesterman) 

NEXT WEEKEND (17th SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME) 

Saturday 31
st   

N 18:00   Patrick O’Reilly † 

                                                       (Philip 0’Reilly )  

Sunday 1
st  

K 09.00  People of Our Parish 

Ordinary time        N    10.30  Leo Moloney † 

                                                      (Foundation)  

K - Kirtling                                                                        

N –Newmarket  
Confessions are heard on Saturdays at 10:30-10:50  & 17:30 to 17:50 in the Committee Room. 
Eucharistic  Adoration takes place after Saturday Mass at 10:30– 10:50 
 

 

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

01638 662492 

14, Exeter Road  

Newmarket  

CB8 8LT 

Email: stetheldreda@ 

btinternet.com 

      www.olise.co.uk 
 

Clergy: 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Christopher Smith 

01638 666305 

Deacon James Hurst 

jamesghurst@outlook.

com 

Deacon John Morrill 

jsm1000@cam.ac.uk 

01223 811822 

 

Fr Anthony Foreman  

&  

Fr. Michael Griffin 

(Retired) 
 

 

Parish Administrator: 

Kasia Ilasz 

 

Parish Safeguarding          

                  Rep. 



FRATELLI TUTTI- BROTHERS AND SISTERS ALL  
The dignity of others is to be respected in all circumstances, not 
because that dignity is something we have invented or imagined, 
but because human beings possess an intrinsic worth superior to 
that of material objects and contingent situations. This requires 
that they be treated differently. That every human being possess-
es an inalienable dignity is a truth that corresponds to human na-
ture apart from all cultural change. For this reason, human beings 
have the same inviolable dignity in every age of history and no 
one can consider himself or herself authorised by particular situa-
tions to deny this conviction or to act against it. The intellect can 
investigate the reality of things through reflection, experience and 
dialogue, and come to recognise in that reality, which transcends 
it, the basis of certain universal moral demands.  
Pope Francis.  
PRAYING THE MASS 

• An eight week course led by Deacon John Morrill 

• Friday and Thursday evenings after  the 7pm Mass, starting 
2nd September 2021 

• In the parish rooms, OLISE church, Newmarket 

• Deepen your understanding of the Mass - its origins, history 
and significance. 

• Enhance your participation in this most perfect offering and 
worship. 

• Full details on the parish website  www.olise.co.uk 

PRAYERFUL READING & REFLECTION ON SUNDAY’S  

READINGS   This takes place after Thursday Evening Mass. 

CHURCH FLOWERS 

Please sign up on the list in the narthex if you would like to take a 
turn at arranging the church flowers. Flowers in front of the altar 
and the lectern are all that is required for an ordinary Sunday. It 
doesn’t have to be an elaborate arrangement, just flowers in a 
vase is very acceptable. Flowers can be arranged at home and 
brought in or arranged at church.   
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A NOTE FROM FR. CHRISTOPHER 
On Thursday 8th July I was asked to drive to Poringland to see 
the Bishop. As a result of that meeting Bishop Alan has appoint-
ed me Parish Priest of Southwold and Halesworth. I will take up 
this appointment in mid September. This was not something I 
had sought or expected but under obedience I have willingly ac-
cepted what Bishop Alan has asked of me. Change for Priests 
and people is never easy and speaking for myself I find change 
more difficult as I get older. Thank you for your kindness to me 
whilst I have been your Parish Priest. It has been a privilege 
and a joy to serve you. Please forgive my failings and omis-
sions.  
My successor is Fr. Leo Michael at present on the staff of our 
Cathedral in Norwich and chaplain to the Norfolk and Norwich 
Hospital. Please pray for him and for me and extedn to him the 
same welcome and kindness that I myself have experienced in 
Newmarket and Kirtling. Please no fuss, just the support of your 
prayers. Thank you.  
 
JOAN HEFLIN RIP 
Deacon John writes: Long-serving parishioners will remember 
Joan Heflin (and her American husband Bill who died about 7 
years ago). They both joined our church in the 1970s and were 
amongst our loveliest and kindest parishioners for over 30 
years. Joan – who lived in Newmarket her whole life until she 
moved to a care home in Mildenhall about five years ago – will 
have, at the request of her non-christian nephew and niece, a 
simple graveside funeral in Burwell cemetery (on the right as 
you leave Burwell for Fordham) at 12 noon on THU 29 JULY. It 
would be lovely is some parishioners could join me and her two 
living relations for this short service and for a wake in the Heath 
Court Hotel in Newmarket afterwards. Please let me or the of-
fice know if you can attend both or one of these. The Mass at 
noon on Friday 30 July in Newmarket will be a memorial mass 
for Joan (and Bill will be remembered too).  
 
Thank you very much for your contribution to the Parish 
last weekend 
Offertory (inc Standing Orders)  £ 1462.56 
Second Collection Apostleship of the Sea  £404.93  



Your prayers are asked 

For the sick:  Deacon Clive Brooks,  Peter Giblin,   Pat Ward,  John Taylor,  

Dan Stannard,    Pat O Malley,  David McCoy,  J. P. McCoy,  Kathleen Sheri-

dan, Milo Stallman,  David Mc Elderry,  Susan Stallman. Hazel Wood.  Paul  

Canning,  Sylvia Hick,  Delia McCarron, Di Bunkell, Ewa Ilasz, Oscar Crom-

well, Pope Francis, Sheila Thompson.  
 

 

Those who have died recently,   and for those whose  anniversaries occurs 

at this time:  John Gibb, Joan Heflin, Patrick Leo Hughes, Edward Taylor, Ni-

cole Jane Stebbeds, Patricia Kennedy, Michael Flanaghan, Michael Keogh, 

Dan Sheenhan, Joc Gallagher, Tony Doyle, Adrian Coleman, Everilda Ger-

trude Scrope, John Durr, Fr John Drury, Mary Waterson, Pamela Thompson, 

Sr Eileen McAlinden, Shirley Westley, John Bertrum Kelly, Bridget Mills, 

Willim Malone, Agnes Forbes, Beryl Fordham, Trevor Freegard, John Robert 

Egan, James Chesterman, Patrick O’Reilly.  

 
 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace.  
Amen 

 

Parish office— office hours are on the door. If closed Please 

ring 01638 662492. Or email at StEtheldreda@btinternet.com 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SANITISE YOUR HANDS, PARTICULARLY 

COMING IN AND OUT OF THE CHURCH AND TO ENSURE YOUR 

MASK COVERS BOTH MOUTH AND NOSE. 

BOOKING FOR MASS 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO BOOK FOR MASS ONLINE.  IF YOU HAVE ANY QUE-

RIES OR CANNOT ACCESS THE ONLINE SYSTEM, PLEASE CONTACT 

KATHRYN ON 07723 366 359 OR KATHRYN.SCHOSLAND@ICLOUD.COM.  


